
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/4/2017 12:40:35 PM
Subject: Re: its not up yet

See if Mr. Google has it. News outlets are reporting it. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2017 12:28:32 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: its not up yet 
 
https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-room/presidential-actions/executive-orders
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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